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Missionaries to The Rio Grande Valley and Mexico – “For We Are Labourers Together With God”  I Cor. 3:9 
 

  October 31, 2016 –  Mr. 16:15 – “Go ye”, and we are going!  

Dear Praying Friends,  

Missions is the mission of the local church.  This also applies to the mission field.  We have taught missions in every 

church we have started, in our Bible Institute and in every opportunity that we get to preach.                                                                                                                                            

Missions in Colorado:  I was able to go to Colorado in April, and preach in a newly established work in Greeley, 

Colorado, by one of our missionaries.  This new work, Iglesia Bautista La Fe (Faith Baptist Church), is only one year old 

and their first mission’s conference promised $11,000 to missions (they run around 60 in Sunday School).                                                                             

Missions in Mexico: the Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Church of Monterrey, Mexico had their mission’s conference 

this month and they raised over $79,000.00 (dollars) for missions!  They run over 400 in Sunday School and support 95 

missionaries!  This church has 7 home missionaries, four on the field and three raising support to go to Japan, Korea and 

Argentina!  In November, I will be preaching another mission’s conference for the Iglesia Bautsita Jehová Jire (the 

Jehovah Jireh Baptist Church) one of our works in the Monterrey area.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Missions in McAllen: Missions in McAllen not only is new, but it is amongst people who have never heard of missions.  

Most people are surprised that this little work (we averaged 75 in Sept-October) could support 20 missionaries.  This year 

in our annual missions conference, they promised 20,000 for missions!  It was also our annual “growth month” and we 

finished the month with an all time high of 90 in Sunday School!   Below is a picture of our congregation during this 

special month in which we had 4 saved and 40 first time visitors! 

Missionary Birthday: I turned 61years young                                                                                             

today.  God has been good to me and                                                                                                 

I thank Him for His blessings, for my wife                                                                                                                                  

three children and our thirteen grandchildren.                                                                                                                                

Most of all, I thank Him for the work He                                                                                  

has given us to win souls, baptize and                                                          

disciple believers, and train nationals to go                                                                                        

to the uttermost with the gospel.                                                                                                                                             

                                                             

In Him, 

 

 

Daniel and Michelle Jones 

P.S. Please be in prayer for:                                                                                                                                                         

Missions Conference in November                                                                                             

Souls                                                    

Workers                                                            

Our own building   

 

Daniel & Michelle Jones 

Received in August and September, 2016 $______________  

 

Thank you! - “Gracias!”  (Spanish)   “Teinkiu” (Spanglish)   

You make it possible for us to reach Hispanics on both sides of 

the border! 


